Boxgrove Neighbourhood Plan Public Consultation Meeting March 25th 2017-10am-2pm Boxgrove Village Hall

The Boxgrove Neighbourhood Plan team invite all the residents of the Parish of Boxgrove to attend a final public meeting to agree the proposed policies in the Plan. Members of the team will be on hand to answer questions.

Having a NP is important to you because the policies it contains have to be used by Chichester DC when determining planning applications in the Parish. An adopted Plan also secures for the Parish 25% of all funds raised by CDC through the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL).

This open event is your opportunity to voice your concerns and suggest any modifications that you feel may be necessary before the Plan is submitted. In advance of the event you are encouraged to contact the team about any issues in the Plan which may concern you.

Our dedicated website www.boxgrovenp.org gives the details.

Please come along to the event on the 25th March or have your say via the web site. Once the Plan moves through the consultation stages you will be asked to cast your vote at a public Referendum. It is therefore important that you understand and agree the policies it contains.